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Welcome to the River Valley Athletic Booster Club.  The River Valley Athletic Booster Club officers and parent 

representatives from each sport welcome new and returning athletes and parents.  Our athletic programs have a 

strong record of success and we encourage participation.  We have been fortunate to see hard work pay off across 

our programs by earning many conference titles, including regional and sectional titles, as well as sending several 

qualifiers and teams to state! 

 

Please read below on how you and your athlete can help to continue the success of the Athletic Booster Club, 

whose sole purpose is to directly benefit the students in athletic programs in our district.  Support the group that 

supports your team! 

 

Mission 

The Athletic Booster Club was formed in 1993 to help build a successful and sustainable athletic program in the 

River Valley area.  The main goal is subsidizing district funding for athletics that has been on a steady decrease 

over the years.  The Athletic Booster Club fulfills requests by coaches for every day team needs (such as 

equipment, technological needs, and clothing) as well as sponsors students through college scholarships and 

donations for participants in all-star events.  It is fulfilling to see the needs of our programs being met through the 

cooperation and time given by our own athletes and parents! 

 

Meetings  

Officers and parent representatives meet on the first Wednesday of each month, September through June, at 7:00 

pm online.  Agendas and minutes are posted on the district website.  Action is taken at these meetings on requests 

submitted for funding needs and other items that come up. All are welcome to attend and provide input.  

 

How Can I Help? 

*Concessions -- Each team is automatically assigned dates to work event concessions during the school 

year.  Your coach will be in direct contact with you to request help from parents and students for your 

team’s assigned dates. 

 

*Selling of Booster Cards -- student athletes are given 10 cards per family to sell during the fall of each 

school year. Your continued support of selling booster cards is much appreciated as this is our sole 

fundraiser. Many hands make light work!   

 

We are glad that your child has chosen to participate in athletic programs at River Valley.  Please make a 

commitment to help build on the success of our programs by being an active member of the Booster Club.  

 

Thank you.  GO BLACKHAWKS!           

 


